
BOROUGH OF HIGHLANDS 
Public Notice 

 
PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the Mayor and Council of the Borough of 
Highlands will hold a Special Meeting on Monday, January 10, 2011 at 7:30 
p.m.  The meeting will be held in the Council Chambers of the Municipal 
Building located at 171 Bay Avenue, Highlands, N.J.  At this time the 
Governing Body will conduct interviews of the three nominees that were 
provided to the Council by the Republican Committee to fill the vacancy in 
the unexpired term of Councilman Nolan.  The Council will take formal 
action on the filling of the vacancy of the unexpired term of Councilman 
Nolan’s seat. 
A public portion will be conducted prior to the adjournment of the meeting.   
 
Carolyn Cummins 
Borough Clerk 
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